
 

Robin Hood Primary School  

Year 6 Newsletter – Friday, July 1st 2022 

 

Science week: The children have had a great week during science week. They have taken 

part in lots of different activities including a science workshop. The children have had a 

great penultimate week! 

Home Learning:  There will be no homework this week as next week is the children’s final 

week! 

Some dates for the diary: 

Leavers prom: Weds 6th July (5:30 - 7pm) 

Fish and chips on the field: Thursday 7th July 

Leaver’s assembly: Friday 8th July 

These dates and information have been also sent out via ParentMail 

Reading at Home: Reading is so important and a fundamental skill which underpins all 

learning. Therefore, we please ask that you continue to encourage your child to read as much 

as possible. This can be logged on ‘Go Read’, which can be accessed via any device that allows 

access to the internet, including mobile phones. All children are expected to log a minimum of 

four entries each week. Please check your child’s planner for their Go Read log in details. 

For support, please watch this video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4HWKnR6PIC8 

PE: Our PE days will be on a Tuesday (indoor) and Wednesday (outdoor). Children can come 

to school on these days in their usual PE kit: plain white t-shirt, dark shorts/bottoms, dark 

hoodie and suitable trainers. Please provide a coat for outdoor PE too! 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=4HWKnR6PIC8

